

Orbost North Primary School 4767

Rupert Street, PO Box 107 Orbost, 3888 Vic.

Phone (03) 5154 1217 Fax (03) 5154 1567

Principal: Joanne Dacy-Broome orbost.north.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au www.orbostnorthprimaryschool.net



2nd August 2016



Principal's Report

Dear Parents and Families,

Once again tomorrow morning is our Catch up and have a cuppa. So come along and watch assembly then be served a delicious morning tea by the students, while you have a chat. Julie, the students and I will be delighted to see you.

Last week's awards went to Sara Tatty, Amy Smith, Jessie Hearl, Jessica Rixon and Josh Hearl for displaying various school values in class and play time. That's what we



want to see!

I would like to belatedly welcome our two new students, Savannah and D'Artagnon (DJ) to Orbost North, we hope you both enjoy being here as much as we do.

Thank you to all those parents who have already filled out the Parent Survey and popped them in the box in the Office. There is still some time to get your survey in, closing date is this Friday.

WHAT'S ON?

Tuesdays-Bank Day

Fridays– Lunch orders from Wendy's **Healthy Breakfast: Tue, Wed, Thur** 8.30-9 **Thursdays**– Puppets and Play 12.15-1pm Library ONPS

Wed 3 Aug- Weekly Wednesday Cuppa and Catch-ups 9-10.30 am All welcome!

- Sporting Schools
- Postponed MSNGT Athletics Day OSC
 Years 3-6 Postponed
 - School Council 4.30pm ONPS

Mon 8 Aug Sporting Schools

Wed 10 Aug– East Gippsland Schools Network Awards Night

Wed 11 Aug- MSNGT Athletics Day OSC Years 3-6

Wed 24 Aug-Special Book Week activity day and dress up as a book character.

Wed 17th Aug and following 4 Wednesdays

– Let's Play Schools 9am-11am

We are very lucky to have a counsellor, Mr Robin Lewington joining us at Orbost North for half a day a week, starting this Thursday. If you would like your child to see him for any reason please

contact me.



Yesterday the team from State School Relief arrived and gave free eye tests to the students. It was an amazing set up with the Optometrists setting

up all their equipment and thoroughly testing all in a half day. Families will be notified by them if there needs to be any follow up.

Jessie Hearl, Jimmy Cameron and Jessica Rixon all achieved banking awards last week.

Our Let's Play Schools, where Kinder children can come and spend some time in Prep, will be on the Wednesdays of the last 5 weeks of this term. The dates are:

Wed. 17th August: 9am- 11 am Wed. 24th August 9am- 11 am

Wed. 31st August 9am- 11 am

Wed. 7th Sep. 9am- 11 am Wed. 14th Sep. 9am- 1pm

Larissa Murray and I look forward to seeing as many children as possible on these mornings.

Clubs will continue this week, here is Rose with her beautiful Bird Feeder that she made with Paul.

Cheers.



Joanne Dacy-Broome Principal

Update of Enrolment & Contact Details

It is important that family details are kept up to date at the school. Please remember to update your information, especially contact information, if there are ever any changes to phone numbers for yourself or the emergency contacts for your children.

School Banking

School banking day for students is on Tuesday. As well as really helping children learn the 'saving habit', there are some great prizes available for students participating in stu-

dent banking. Watch out for the weekly prizes to be handed out during assembly as well as the major "Consistent Saver" award on Presentation Night. Starter packs are available at the office for any students wishing to open an account.

School Payments Please note that school payments can be made via direct credit to

BSB 313-140 Account 12004000.

If you bring cash to school to make a payment please ensure you have the correct money as we do not keep cash at school for change.

Sporting Schools

The program will continue for this term on MONDAYS and WEDNES-DAYS immediately after school finishing at 4.15pm.

School Council

The next meeting of School Council will be held tomorrow from 4.15pm.

Puppets and Play Playgroup

Friendly sessions for children under school age promoting language, play and social interaction. Great opportunity for school transition. Sessions at Orbost North PS 12.15 to 1 pm on Thursdays in the library. Proudly supported by Kilmany Communities for Children, Schools as Hubs and Orbost Family and Child Health.

Sharp Edge Sharpening Services

For all your knife sharpening, garden tool sharpening, chainsaw chains and scissors. Ring: Mark Rixon 0456802523 or go to: 48 Wilson Street Orbost.